
WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

Dear Fourth Grader and Family,
It’s time to start the 2023- 2024 school year. I hope you had a fun-filled summer, and are ready to begin third or fourth grade.
Can you write your name in cursive? Do you read chapter books? Can you multiply and divide large numbers, and use decimals and fractions? These are all things we will do and learn about this year, and much, much more.
We are planning an OPEN HOUSE on Thursday, August 31st from 4:00-6:00pm. 
Hope you all enjoy these last days of summer. I am looking forward to meeting each of you very soon!

Kia Thor
4th Grade Teacher

